
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fiona Percy < > 
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 8:10 AM 
To: information <information@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Yesterday’s info session & Town Hall Meeting 
 
Good morning, 
 
I’m  very disappointed that such an important event yesterday commenced during the power failure 
that prevented so many from attending online and voicing their thoughts. This is such an important 
community conversation to be had and I urge the Island’s Trust to hold another meeting before any first 
reading happens so we can hear the wisdom and proposed ideas from our very concerned community. 
Even though you are called the Island’s Trust, you have not yet earned the trust of the people to act on 
your own in such an important matter. You need to consult all of the people of the islands in an ongoing 
effort to earn their trust. 
 
With respect and hope, 
Fiona Percy & Doug Mutch 
Pender Island 
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